
     

   

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

UDistrict Options Reviewed with Community 
 

ABBOTSFORD October 15, 2015 – Abbotsford residents and UFV students will have their first 
opportunity to review and provide input into two planning scenarios at two interactive community 
sessions taking place today. 
  
In April the City of Abbotsford and the University of the Fraser Valley (UFV) partnered to 
develop a UDistrict Neighbourhood Plan and a fully compatible and integrated UFV Abbotsford 
Campus Master Plan. Beginning with the original UDistrict Vision and Campus Master Plan, this 
integrated approach will deliver two effective plans for creating a vibrant and sustainable 
neighbourhood while managing growth and redevelopment. 
 
Today’s community information sessions are opportunities for residents, students, and 
interested community stakeholders to consider plans and provide real input to neighbourhood 
planning options.  
 
Community involvement and collaboration are key in the development of the UDistrict and the 
scenarios being presented at these sessions are a direct result of feedback received in previous 
community events held in early 2015. 
 
Once complete, the Neighbourhood and Campus plans will provide a detailed and coordinated 
roadmap for future development and ensure the UDistrict is a thriving  place to live, work, play 
and learn. 
 
Residents can find more information at: www.udistrictabbotsford.com. 
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For more information contact:  
 
Katherine Treloar 
Director, Communications, City of Abbotsford 
ktreloar@abbotsford.ca   T: 604-557-4421 

Dave Pinton 
Director of Communications, University of the 
Fraser Valley 
dave.pinton@ufv.ca     T: 778.808.5661 
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